Our Team

Minister

Rev. Dr. Aubrev J. Botha

519-620-4415

aubrey@cpcmail.ca

Choir Director

Gwen Darling

gwen@cpcmail.ca

Music Director

Brad Paddock

brad@cpcmail.ca

Office Administrator

Debbie McKevitt 519-623-1080

office@cpcmail.ca

Family Ministries:

Interim Children's Ministry Coordinator

Kerri Beda

kerri@cpcmail.ca

Junior Youth Coordinator

Kassidy Morency

kassidy@cpcmail.ca

Senior Youth Coordinator

Christine Kobow

christine@cpcmail.ca

Office Hours September – June 2020

Monday –Thursday 9.30 - 12.30

Deadline for bulletin entries Wednesday 11am.

Large Print Sunday Service Bulletins available.

Note: We are a nut free facility





@CentralChurchCa



7, Queen's Square Cambridge, ON N1S 1H4 (519) 623-1080 centralchurchcambridge.ca

Sunday January 19, 2020 - 10am

Opening Worship #479 The churches one foundation

Welcome & Announcements

Praver

Worship A million saints

Glorious Day

Good, good father

Prayer song You are my king (amazing love)

Message Rev. Dr. Aubrey Botha

Worship Choir Teach me.

Offering

Closing worship O Praise the name

Benediction

Children are encouraged to join us in Kidzone following "Good, good father"

Greeter this week: Lorna From

Greeters next week: Andrew & Linda Foster

In the name of our Lord Jesus Christ, we welcome all who come to worship with us today.

Please join us after the service for refreshments & fellowship

THIS COMING WEEK AT CENTRAL

Alpha	Monday	6.15pm
Nairn-Taylor	Tuesday	2.00pm
Praise team	Tuesday	7.00pm
Prayer Group	Tuesday	7.30pm
Hymn Sing	Wednesday	2.00pm
Worship Team	Wednesday	
Choir	Thursday	7.00pm
Junior & Senior Youth	Friday	7.00pm

UPCOMING

Session Management	Jan 27	4.00pm
Board of Managers	Jan 28	7.00pm
Session	Jan 29	7.30pm
Snr & Jnr Youth	Jan 31	7.00pm

With thanks

The Welcome and Worship teams would like to thank Adolf Baier for his generous donation of supplies and the construction of the coat racks at the back of the sanctuary.

Annual Report

Team Leads: Please submit your reports to the office in word format no later than February 7th 2020.

Contact Debbie for any further information required.

Family Ministry welcomes you back to Central for an exciting new year! All of our programmes recommence this month:



Kids Zone: Sundays.

Please sign in your children at the church entrance.

Junior Youth: January 17th, 7pm-8.30pm Senior Youth: January 10th, 7pm-8.30pm

Stay tuned for upcoming events and updates from your program coordinators over the coming weeks!

Nursery: Infants - 3 years old Kids Zone: Ages 3 - grade 7



Kids Zone meets during the service in the fellowship hall. We engage in large group worship and teaching, then break off into age based small groups for discussion and activities.

Children can be picked up after the service from their small group classrooms.

Ages 3-5: classroom next to the Nursery

Grades 1-3: classroom opposite Minister's office

Grades 4-7: room above the library



18 Studies with Commentary for Individuals or Groups

Acts

Seeing the Spirit at Work

Come on out on Friday mornings for Women's Bible Study. We'll be studying the book of Acts through a period of 10 weeks. No discussion guide or anything required - just bring your Bible! The study starts on January 24, and runs from 10-11:30 am. Childcare can be provided - if you need childcare or can help provide the childcare, please contact Carolyn @ 519-620-7346 or

womensbiblestudy@cpcmail.ca

John S T O T T

Copyrighted Material



Notes from January Session meeting

- **Kitchen:** If you use the kitchen, please make sure that the work surfaces, refrigerators, stoves, dishes and all utensils used are left spotlessly clean. Keep in mind that the machine in the kitchen is a sanitizer, not a dishwasher and that dishes have to be washed before being placed in the machine. Public Health makes frequent surprise inspections of church kitchens and we want to make sure that everything is in order.
- Central Cares: Central does a lot to help those in need in our community and in Lesotho. We also want to make sure that people in our congregation are given a helping hand when the need arises. We now have a list of people who will prepare meals or provide rides in times of need. The list is in the office and we want to thank everyone who volunteered to be on the lists and Jan Sparrow who did the work to organize the lists. Denise McClellan and Sandy Barrie are looking after Central Cares.
- **Doors Open Waterloo Region:** We received a letter of thanks from Waterloo Region for our participation in Doors Open this past September. Thank you to everyone who participated and helped make it such a huge success for the hundreds of people who visited Central that day. In response to the Region's query, we have indicated that we would be interested in participating again this coming year.



Aubrey's Vacation: Aubrey will be visiting his parents in South Africa from February 3 to 18. Rev. John Peter Smit will lead our service on February 9 and 16, and Mike Wasyluk, the Emerging Generations Facilitator from the Presbytery of Waterloo Wellington, will be here on February 23. Both are well known at Central and we have always appreciated welcoming them to our services.

Can You Help? There are several opportunities to use your skills, talents and time to help at Central. Here are just a few of the areas where help is needed:

- Counting collection: occasional Monday mornings (contact Debbie in the office)
- Folding bulletins: Thursday mornings (contact Debbie in the office)

Kitchen helper for Alpha dinners: Monday evenings (contact Dawn McIlwraith)

WINTER CLOTHING COLLECTION for the FOOD BANK

We have a labelled basket in the front foyer for collection of winter clothing items that are **gently used (clean and in good repair).** Items such as coats, boots, sleeping bags, hats, scarves, mitts, and socks would be greatly appreciated



Save the dates for our Hymn Sing Café

Our last Hymn Sing Café joined by the David Durward Bell Ringers in November was well attended by 81 people. After a break for the busy Christmas season, we are resuming **this Wednesday Jan. 22** and February 19 at 2:00 – 3:30 p.m. There will also be programs in March and May and then we will break for the summer. Ron Klinck and Elizabeth Cresswell are planning some more great programs for us. There will be a time of fellowship and refreshments in the hall after.

Thanks to everyone who came to celebrate 100yrs young with Louisa Henderson! A special thanks for those who so kindly donated to the Church stained Glass window fund in her honour.

SAVE THE DATES 2020!

The dates are booked for Kintail Weekends!

We are going to camp April 17-19

and October 16-18.

Open to all men

No building skills or callouses required! Further information to follow.